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Alt US 19 (N Myrtle Avenue) railroad crossing replacement between Hart Street and Maple
Street 437553-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Rail Road

Crossing
Replacement

Phase Design
Limits Between Hart

Street and
Maple Street

Length .03 mile
City Clearwater
County Pinellas
Road Myrtle Avenue
Design Cost $300,000
ROW Cost $100,000

Contact Information
Design Manager
Anh-Thu Nguyen, PE
(813) 975-6197
Anh-Thu.Nguyen@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  (813) 975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will replace the existing railroad crossing between Hart
Street and Maple Street. Damaged sidewalks will also be replaced,
and detectable warning surfaces will be added on all sidewalks
approaching the railroad crossing.

This project is currently in the design phase. Construction is
anticipated to begin in 2027.


